

KENTUCKY STATE BOARD OF LICENSURE FOR PROFESSIONAL ENGINEERS AND LAND SURVEYORS

Matthew G. Bevin Governor

160 Democrat Drive Frankfort, Kentucky 40601 Phone: (502) 573-2680 1-800-573-2680 Fax: (502) 573-6687 **B. David Cox** Executive Director

December 20, 2016

Kevin Mark King, PE Harper Engineering, PLLC 52 B Street Saint Albans, WI 25177

RE: Reinstatement of Engineering Business Entity Permit # 3077

Dear Mr. Bray:

We have received your Engineering Permit Reinstatement application and \$500 fee for **Harper Engineering, PLLC**. The business entity permit has been granted under KRS 322.160(3) and are current and in good standing through <u>December 31, 2017</u>. A renewal card is enclosed.

The following licensee is in responsible charge of the practice of engineering in the Commonwealth by said business entity:

Kevin Mark King, PE # 27522

A notification of renewal will be mailed to you one month prior to expiration. Please keep the Board advised of changes in business entity name, address, business structure and responsible charge appointees within thirty (30) days of such change. If you have any questions or concerns feel free to contact me at the above referenced number or by e-mail at melissa.kopp@ky.gov.

Sincerely,

Melissa Kopp

Asst. to Director - Permits

